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Mai Vang

From: E. Theodore Oleander <emorrdesign@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 18, 2024 11:54 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Legislative Hearing Information (FILE 32407P)

Hello,  
 
I plan on contesting the assessment the city of Saint Paul issued for having the graffiti removed from my property 
between December 5th 2023 - December 15 2023. Please place me on the schedule.  
 
Could you also tell me how I can submit any documentation I have related to this matter.  
 
Thank you for your help.  
 
Sincerely,  
Elliot T Oleander  
969 Earl Street  
Saint Paul MN 55106 
 


